
In preparation for our Coronation Celebration Day, on Friday 5th May, 

we would appreciate the support of our families.  

If you are able, we would be grateful for contributions and donations 

of party wear for our special ‘Big Coronation Street Party Lunch’. 

Party Wear may include: 

• Union Jack/Coronation Themed/Red, White & Blue Bunting – for 

both inside and outside school 

• Union Jack/ Coronation Themed /Red, White & Blue Balloons 

• Union Jack/ Coronation Themed /Red, White & Blue Napkins, Cups 

& Plates 

• Union Jack/ Coronation Themed /Red, White & Blue Table Cloths 

• Union Jack Large Flags 

• Union Jack hand held flags 

Please send into the school office by Friday 28th April. Thank you!  

 

 


